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By Rev. Mark Stephenson
December 16, 2024

Pathways Board President and Interim Executive Director

Last month, Dr. George resigned as our Executive Director. We are grateful
for Dr. George’s service to our organization for the past year and a half.
Among other things, during his tenure Dr. George

Helped organize and train a team of six National Trainers who lead
the online Community Trainer training events.

Revised Companionship Workshop Curriculum: This rewrite
preserved the core content of Companionship while revamping both
the instructor and participant guides. The updated materials reduce
preparation time, script the training for ease of delivery, and cater to
diverse adult learning preferences.

Created Video Resources: These include 22 “Mental Health Minute”
videos, a video succinctly describing the need for and practice of
Companionship, and a video introducing Pathways to Promise.
Wrote a Grant Proposal: secured a significant grant for Pathways
for 2024 from a foundation.

Rev. Mark Stephenson, Pathways Board President, has stepped in to serve
as our Interim Executive Director. If you have questions, please be in touch
at admin@pathways2promise.org.



